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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Spring Term – 2020 - 2
Committee Meeting

To be held at Pre-school on Tuesday 21st April at 7pm, everyone welcome.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 4th March and 1st April to make Easter cards.
Forest Area Visits
Due to high winds and rain we are not always able to take the children down to the Forest Area if this is not safe, although we will endeavour to do so on the following dates, all visits will be at 9.30am

Tuesday 25th February


Wednesday 4th March


Thursday 12th March

Monday 16th March

Tuesday 24th March

Wednesday 1st April
Please make a note of the dates that your child will visit the forest area and ensure they are wearing long trousers/leggings and long-sleeved tops (there are stinging nettles and thistles in the area), as well as weather appropriate clothing such as outdoor coats/sunhats and named water bottle.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
School Library visits
The children will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 26th February and 11th and  25th March.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Weather
Please remember to bring appropriate warm clothing, outdoor hats and gloves as we go outside every day.  Please name all gloves, hats and welly boots If we do get snow over the next couple of months that disrupts travel we will put a notice out on Facebook that Pre-school is closed, so please check our page, and we will also put it on the Calender on the website. 
World Book Week
We are holding World Book week from Monday 2nd March.  If your child wishes they can come to Pre-school dressed as their favourite book characters, and please do bring along favourite books to share with their friends.  Please find attached a token for your child to use.

Parent Questionnaire
Please find attached a Parent Questionnaire, we would be grateful for your feedback and to enable us to maintain high standards of care and support for the children and families your thoughts are important to us.

Your responses are entirely confidential, please return to the box in the lobby in the enclosed envelope, thank you.  If you are receiving this Newsletter via email only a paper copy will be put in your child’s pocket.
Easter Activities
We will be holding an Easter Fund morning on the last day of term Friday 3rd April from 10.30am, with lots of arts and crafts, baking and an Easter Egg Hunt.  Everyone is welcome, even if your child does not usually attend on this day please do come along and join in the fun. 
Dates for the Diary
Toddler Visits – 4th March, 1st April
Committee Meeting – 21st April
Forest Area Visits – 25th Feb, 4th, 12th, 16th,24th March, 1st April
Library Visits – 26th Feb, 11th and 25th March
Last day of half term – Friday 3rd April
Back to Pre-school – Monday 20th April
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website

